
District Goal: All students will show continuous progress toward their personal learning goals, developed in collaboration with teachers and parents, and 
will be prepared for post-secondary education and career success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 

 
SUPERINTENDENT CONTRACT RENEWAL 

 
 

SITUATION: 
The District is committed to making sustainable progress aligned with its Strategic Plan.  In order 
to achieve these results, it is critical to have consistent, high-quality leadership.  Accordingly, it 
has been the District's practice to maintain a three-year term in its contract with the 
Superintendent. 
 
In keeping with this commitment and past practice, the District and the Superintendent will agree 
to extend their contract one year, to extend the expiration date to June 30, 2017.   
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
(14-426) It is recommended that the School Board accept the Superintendent’s contract 
  renewal. 
 

 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
June 16, 2014 






